
 

 

     
 
 Dear Parent/Carer, 
Welcome to our May newsletter.  May is here already and 
hopefully it will bring with it some lovely dry sunny weather 
for us to be able to carry out our planned activities outside. 
 
 

 

 

Feedback from Questionnaires 
Thank you for your very positive feedback 
given in the questionnaires from parents’ 
evening.  62% of parents agreed that we 
provide a good quality of childcare, 0% 
disagreed and 38% didn’t know or it was 
not applicable.  Thank you once again for 
your positivity; working to ensure that your 
children are happy and safe every day is a 
pleasure. 

Dates for your Diary 
• Monday 8th May – NO KEYS CLUB 
• Friday 26th May – school closes after Keys Club for half 

term holiday.  Re-open on Monday 12th June. 
 

Cancellations 
If you need to cancel any sessions in Keys 
due to a school run sports club, please can 
you ensure that you state on your 
email/jotter that this is the reason for the 
cancellation, along with the specific dates 
you wish to be cancelled.  This will ensure 
that you are not charged for any sessions 
whilst the club is running. 
 

Coming Up! 
On the 15th May we will be holding a ‘Master Chef Snack 
Art Competition’ where we are inviting each child to bring 
in a selection of different food stuffs to create a picture, (I 
have included a few pictures below to give you some ideas). 
Children will be supervised and assistance will be on hand if 
needed, but please ensure that your child’s design is 
achievable.  LET’S GET CREATIVE!  If your child is not 
booked in on a Tuesday and you would like your child to 
attend, please fill in the booking form on our webpage or 
send an email to – keysclub@st-petersrc.lancs.sch.uk.  Your 
will receive an email to let you know if your request has 
been successful, places will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis. 
 
 

New Toys 
Polite request – Our stock of small cars has 
rapidly depleted over the last few months 
so  we are asking, if anyone has any surplus 
cars (matchbox size) that they no longer 
want or need and they are in good working 
order, we would happily take these off your 
hands.  A huge thank in advance. 

Keys Club Mobile - 07946 024968 
School Office (School hours only) - 01706 

229972 
email: keysclub@stpetersrc.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Signing Out 
Can I please remind parents/carers who 
collect their child/ren from Keys to please 
sign them out, and note down the time they 
left.  We restarted this a couple of weeks 
ago, but I just wanted to ensure everyone 
was aware and that this is passed on to 
anyone who comes to collect on your 
behalf. 

Thank you for your continued support                                                    
from all the Keys Club staff  

Mrs. Sarker, Mrs. Smith, Mr. Smith, Mrs. Bell, Miss Buckley, 
Mrs Wilmore, Mrs Wood and Mrs. Raja. 

 


